
Good morning

In response to your investigation on the above.   It has been my experience 
over the summer months that people with dogs are ignoring the signs and 
bringing dogs to the beach, on and off the lead  at St Brelades during the 
restricted times.  I even had the occasion to offer a plastic carry bag for 
her dog's mess as she did not have one, she did take it and pick up the mess.

In the parade park, someone is walking past our building Maison Le Pape, on a 
regular basis and letting their dog foul in and around our grounds.  This is 
very unpleasant, I have put a note asking them to remove the mess and have 
had no response.   A CCTV camera, could be a deterrent, by the by we have 
also had televisions dumped recently by our bins.

Kind regards
Ann Phillips


